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Dear Madam/Sir 
 
Noting, but expressing no view on, the controversy surrounding the proposed naming of the ACT’s 
most southerly seat after Charles Bean, and to avoid the competitive element which is involved in 
selecting other worthy individuals, I write to suggest that the seat be called Namadgi, the traditional 
indigenous name for the area, assuming that is satisfactory to local indigenous representatives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Martin Bonsey 
10 May 2018 
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